From: Shaun Maher

To: Mohan Simon; Hossein Hashemzadeh (CTR); Kevin Harding
Cc: Mark Colombo

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]: Permittee That Does Not Plan to Convert
Date: Wednesday, July 07, 2021 10:44:52 AM

fyi

From: Friedman, Barry <Barry.Friedman@thompsonhine.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:44 AM

To: Mark Colombo <Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov>; Shaun Maher <Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Permittee That Does Not Plan to Convert

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the instructions contained in Public Notice, DA 21-786, released July 6, 2021, this is to
inform you, on behalf of Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Entravision”), that Station KWWB-LP, Mesquite,
Nevada (FIN: 39491), which holds a displacement construction permit to convert to digital, will not
do so and will terminate operations on or before July 13, 2021.

Consistent with that decision, Entravision requests that its construction permit for Station KWWB-LD
(LMS No. 0000052515) and license be cancelled as of July 13, 2021.

Should there be any questions in regard hereto, please communicate with the undersigned.

Barry A. Friedman
Thompson Hine LLP
Suite 700

1919 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

202-973-2789 (Direct)
202-331-8800 (Office)
202-331-8330 (Fax)
301-452-7938 (Mobile)
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